
NE 175TH STREET PAVEMENT PRESERVATION – PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE     

The City is hosting a public meeting for the NE 175th Street 
Pavement Preservation project! 
 
When:  September 27, 2018, 5:30 pm-7:30 pm 
 

Where: Shoreline Free Methodist Church 
  Sanctuary 
  510 NE 175th St 
 

Why:  Come learn about the project and talk to City staff 
about how you use NE 175th Street.  
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NE 175th Street between Interstate 5 (I-5) and 15th Ave NE is an important 
connection in the City’s transportation network.  It serves as the main 
connection between the freeway and the North City and Ridgecrest 
Neighborhoods. The existing pavement in this section is failing, and 
needs major repair. The primary goal of the project is to improve the 
condition of the pavement between I-5 and 15th Avenue NE. The project 
will include the following improvements: 

• Curb ramps, sidewalks, and driveways rebuilt for ADA compliance 
• Pedestrian signal upgrades 
• Possible changes to roadway striping, converting the existing 4 lane 

roadway to a 3 lane roadway (one lane each direction, with a center 
left turn lane, and bicycle lanes) similar to what is shown in the 
diagram below. 
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For more information please see our project website: http://www.shorelinewa.gov/projects 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/projects

